
 

(CIRCULAR) 

C.NO 25-26/56 Dated: 24/08/2025 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents, Warm greetings! 

 

 

We are delighted to announce an educational field trip, “Explore the World of 
Bookmaking” (7th Edition), scheduled for 12th September 2025, Friday at 10:00 

AM. Students will visit a Sahibabad printing facility to witness the journey of 

books from concept to print. 
Highlights: 

Interactive session on bookmaking 

Guided plant tour 
Refreshments for students 

Certificates and diaries  

Participation Fee: ₹200 per student. School will arrange the transport.  
Payment Deadline: Kindly submit the fee to the class teacher by Monday, 

25.08.25. No payments will be accepted after this date. 

As seats are limited, confirmation will be on a first-come, first-served basis. 
This enriching experience will nurture curiosity and foster a deeper love for 

books. We look forward to your support. 

 
 

 

 
 

Regards, 

Tanya Gupta 

Principal  


